
 McCarroll Middle School 
 7th Grade Pre-AP ELA Summer Reading Project 

 One of the goals of Decatur ISD is to assist your child in becoming a lifelong learner.  Fostering a 
 love of reading has many rewards!  T  he summer months provide the perfect opportunity  to 
 extend and enrich your child's reading and learning experiences. To meet that goal, ALL incoming 
 7th graders, who enrolled in Advanced ELA,  will participate in our summer reading assignment 
 by reading one of the books from the 2023 Lone Star List.  Attached to this flyer, there is 
 summary of all of the books on the list. Students will need to choose a book that they have not 
 previously read and make sure to complete it by the first day of the 2023 - 2024 school year. 
 Their very first  MAJOR GRADE  for ELA will be a test over their chosen book.  They  will be allowed 
 to use the book as a reference during their test; however, they will need to bring their own copy. 

 Thank you in advance for your support. The seventh grade teachers look forward to partnering 
 with you in your child’s education. 

 Have a great summer, 
 7th Grade ELA Teachers 








